
From: Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com>
To: amanda.whittle@dss.sc.govamanda.whittle@dss.sc.gov

Tony.catone@dss.sc.govTony.catone@dss.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Butch BowersButch@ButchBowers.com
Davis, TaronTaron.Davis@dss.sc.gov
Shackelford, JohnJohn.Shackelford@dss.sc.gov

CC: Becky Laffitteblaffitte@sowellgray.com
Monty Toddmtodd@sowellgray.com
Carenn Moorecmoore@sowellgray.com
Michael Montgomerymmontgomery@sowellgray.com
Robin Owensrowens@sowellgray.com

Date: 3/10/2016 6:28:36 AM
Subject: Revisions to proposed Settlement Agreement March 10

Good morning Amanda and Tony:
 
We know you’ve had a very hectic week at the Legislature. Hope today will be back to normal. If we can assist in 
finalizing the proposed changes to the Settlement Agreement to circulate tomorrow, (minus the phase-in provisions) 
please let us know. With Judge Duffy’s call and Matthew’s several emails, we need to send the revisions we discussed 
last week by week’s end.  Hopefully Director Alford will have had time to review so we can send.
 
We know you’ve been working extremely hard but the full-court press is now upon us from Judge Duffy and CR. As 
we all won’t to avoid any unraveling, we’ll continue to press forward. Look forward to receiving dates of your 
availability to meet with Matthew and whomever per his request as an interim meeting before the joint meeting with 
Director Alford.
 
We’ll be happy to scrub the document before we send if you send to us. Many thanks Becky
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